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 1737 Nestlewood; Request to replace front wooden walkway and back deck 
stairs with exact versions; Request was deemed not in need of ACC review 
because new versions would be exactly like the older ones. 

 1741 Nestlewood; Request to approve new roof shingles; Description was 
provided and ACC approved the request. 

 1721 Silverwood; Request to put up an aluminum fence along the back yard 
perimeter. Photo samples were provided; ACC decided that the aluminum 
fence would not appropriately reflect the look and feel of the Forest and 
made the request that the homeowner consider a wooden fence instead. 
The homeowner reached out to the Board and asked for its input. The Board 
offered to have the homeowner present her case and the Board would 
weigh in. Homeowner decided to go with the wooden fence after all. 

 1733 Nestlewood; Request to enclose an existing covered deck by adding 
one screen wall; ACC approved the request. 

 


